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To Whom it may concern,
Please find our below commendation,

Rev Steven Price from EHA has worked with the Montessori school very effectively during the
build. He has been a positive (and much needed) link between ourselves and the developer. Steve
has been balanced and objective making sure that anything promised has been carried out. He
has been understanding with regards to noise and works - whilst the Montessori remained open,
he programmed works to accommodate the comings and goings of parents and young children.

During this time, we have got to know Steve’s character quite well and find him to be honest, fair
and above all friendly and helpful during this disruptive time. Additionally, he is a wonderful
manager who actively promotes the progression of his staff and in particular Rudi.

We are a small nursery school providing education learning and care for 1 — 5 year olds. We have
worked with children with additional needs and this resonated with Steve. We spoke about autism
and children who sat on the spectrum and it was clear Steve understood the concerns and
struggles faced by these children. He conveyed that he would pass this information on to Rudi.

Examples of Steve’s and his team’s positive actions for the nursery school:

e Frequent, clear and helpful communications.

e Guidance and detailed explanations on how we should tackle the roof of the nursery which
had been inefficiently dealt with by the previous owner.

e Help with moving furniture and stock in his own time.

e They gave us off cuts of old carpet and helped us take the old carpet away.

Over time, our trust in Steve meant that we gave him a set of keys to the Montessori so that he
could access when needed.

Steve (and Rudi under Steve’s guidance) have acted with professionalism, integrity and kindness
and all of us at the Montessori would like to commend them both. They have represented EHA in
an extremely positive light and the company should be immensely proud of their achievements.
We would like to thank Steve and Rudi for their support and furthermore extend an invitation to
view the nursery once we are fully up and running. They will be able to see the impact of their
kindness and support through the children’s smiling faces.

Yours Faithfully
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